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RACHEL FERGUSON DECEASED

The inquest into the death of Rachel Ferguson has been scheduled as a 2 day hearing
on 26™ November 2002.

Dr Nesbitt and I met with the Barrister yesterday and he has advised that the hearing
is based on the current powers of the Coroner not the extended powers which the

Coroner was initially trying to apply.

The Barrister feels that it is important that we ¢ounteract the comments made by Dr
Summer the Independent expert in relation to the allegation of excessive vomiting.
To do this he feels it is important that we bring along the Nursing Staff. Sister Miller
accepts that if nursing staff do not attend then it would be difficult for anyone to
explain what is meant by the ++ in the notes. The Barrister 1s endeavouring to get

permission from the Coroner for the nurses to attend.

The positive aspects of the case are the action taken following the death and again 1t 1S

hoped that Dr Fulton will be able to give evidence in relation to his actions following
the tragic incident. The other positive note is the letter dated May of this year from Dr

Campbell to Dr Nesbitt and the Barrister is keen to exploit this issue.

I will keep you advised of developments.

THERESE BROWN
RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

RF - ALTNAGELVIN 022-016-050.
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